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meetings for all commission meetings is critical to obtain input from our residents.  I highly praise our current
council and staff for making this happen!

Many of the rooms that the commission meetings are held in are quite small and get very crowded when a popular
topic appears on an agenda.

Having hybrid meetings also makes it more convenient for people with disabilities to “attend” a commission
meeting and participate.

Thank you for making this happen!

Peggy

Since there is no staff report or presentation available/posted for this item, I’m assuming it’s a status report.

At a time when many residents are very busy with family and children or often travel for their jobs, having hybrid
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